
1. Educational Event on Programmed Basis 

 

There are two short-term executive education programs (New Gen Thai-Chinese Leadership 

Studies and the Thai-Chinese Leadership Studies) open to the public for academic 2022. On the 

one hand, the New Gen Thai-Chinese Leadership Studies was conducted from August 27, 2022 to 

November 12, 2022. On the other hand, Thai Chinese Leadership Program was organized from 15 

September 15, 2022 to July 13, 2023.  

These two short-term executive education programs are conducted in close collaboration 

with the Peking University of the People’s Republic of China. It is divided into different talks and 

the highlight is a study visit to Peking University to join a week-long intensive training.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Talks delivered during the event are presented below: 

 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

2. Ad-hoc Educational Events Open to the Public 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


